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June 5, 2023 

Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
 
Further to OEB staffs email dated June 2nd, 2023, Niagara-on-the-Lake Hydro Inc. has reviewed and 
confirmed the accuracy of the DVA Continuity Schedule as updated by OEB staff.  The revised model is 
submitted through the RESS system with this letter and should replace the previous version on file. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Jeff Klassen 
VP Finance 


